

Senator Phillips & Manhasset Community Honor Our Veterans on Memorial Day

ELAINE PHILLIPS May 30, 2017

ISSUE: VETERANS



Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) joined with the Manhasset community at Manhasset High School in honoring America's heroes on Memorial Day.

Senator Phillips spoke at the ceremony, where she thanked all veterans for their service and paid tribute to the courageous heroes who made the supreme sacrifice in defense of our country.

Senator Phillips is pictured with members of Manhasset American Legion Post 304 at the Manhasset Memorial Day ceremony.